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Rosebud

The WoodpeckerEd 2019-06 Addendum

Relocation 
The completion of the shed is sooooo close. In fact the time has come to close the Besgrove Street 
Workshop.

The last session at Besgrove Street will be on Friday 7 June.

It is expected there will be no sessions for 3 weeks. Sessions are expected to start back in the new 
facility on Monday 1 July. However this date is not firm and may change at short notice. You will be kept 
informed so keep an eye on your emails.

Due to the relocation, the General Meeting scheduled for 12 June has been cancelled.

During the session times next week, members will start to empty the club of all its contents and load them 
into the container. The air conditioners will be uninstalled. Work benches and meeting room tables will 
be transferred to 
the container. The 
machinery will 
be disconnected 
from the ducting in 
readiness for the 
scheduled transfer 
on 19-20 June.

You will receive 
regular updates 
advising status 
or requesting 
assistance. 
Remember there 
will be growing 
pains and initially 
you may not find 
the tools you 
require. However 
some of this can 
be avoided if 
you can provide 
assistance with 
the move when 
requested. Since this photo was taken, the apron in front of the workshop has been completed.

STOP PRESSSTOP PRESS


